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September 8, 2016
To: Green Drain Inc.

Thank you for introducing Green Drain to us. Being an open air brewery, during the summer season we

are in a constant battle with fruit flies and mosquitos at and around our floor drains, behind our tasting

room bar, as well as our restrooms. Likewise, during the cleaning out of our brewing equipment, we are
routinely flushing down fermented malt and barley through our trough drains.

After installing your product in all our floor drains, we could see a noticeable difference in the reduction
of fruit fly and mosquito activity. We were also very impressed that the flow rate of our trough drain
remained consistent even with the addition of the Green Drain, and that the malt and barley waste
passed through easily.

Your product is well made, easy to install, and simple to remove in order to clean. Now | need one for
my shower at home. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mike Malone

Owner and Head Brewer

Walking Tree Brewery



